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The deadline for submitting equipment requests was October 1 and a total of 17 departments/centers requested funding. The requests were then sent to the VPs and Deans where all received approval to proceed to the committee to begin the allocation process. A total of $375,548.21 was requested this year as opposed to last year’s requests of $636,851.47. Ironically the committee was only able to distribute $175,000 last year and this year our allocation increased to $300,000 which will fund a large majority of the requests.

Committee members will be meeting on Monday, October 16 and again on Tuesday, October 24 to finalize the allocations. Departments that submitted requests may be asked during this time to provide additional information if necessary in order to make an informed decision. After this process is completed, the final recommendation will be forwarded to Faculty Senate and then to President’s Council for additional approval.
Equipment purchases typically begin in late November or early December and must be completed by March 31, 2018.
